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Jonny F. Hipp (NCHD)

From: Jonny F. Hipp (NCHD)
Sent: Thursday, June 27, 2024 10:21 AM
To: Angie Jones (angelajones@ernesthealth.com); Crystal West 

(crystalwest@ernesthealth.com); Michael Pearce (MichaelPierce@ernesthealth.com); Lisa 
Brodbeck (lisa.brodbeck@hcahealthcare.com); Mark Roberts 
(mark.roberts@hcahealthcare.com); Becky Rios (becky.rios@christushealth.org); Dominic 
Dominguez (dom.dominguez@christushealth.org); Joel Vigil 
(joel.vigil@christushealth.org); Kristina Alldredge (kristina.alldredge@christushealth.org); 
Richard R. Ford (richard.ford2@christushealth.org); Eric Hamon 
(eric.hamon@dchstx.org); Steven E. King (steve.king@dchstx.org); Kevin A. Snook 
(ksnook@pamhealth.com)

Cc: Belinda Espinoza (belinda.espinoza@nchdcc.org); Donna Littlefield (NCHD) 
(donna.littlefield@nchdcc.org); Jonny F. Hipp (jonny.hipp@nchdcc.org); Alex Russell 
(alex@ahcv.com); Corbin Pefanis (corbin@ahcv.com); Jared A. Konczal (konczal@gl-
law.com); Lance J. Ramsey (ramsey@gl-law.com); Robin Oldham (robin@ahcv.com); 
Adam Robison (arobison@kslaw.com); John B. Martinez (john@mrtrial.com); Mary 
Esther Guerra (maryesther.guerra@nuecescountytx.gov)

Subject: Nueces Health Care Provider Participation Program - FY 2025 Mandatory Payment Rate 
Setting

CEOs and CFOs of Hospitals Located in Nueces County, 
 
Public Notice is hereby given that the Nueces County Hospital District (“NCHD”) Board of Managers (“Board”) 
will hold a public hearing at 12:00 Noon on Tuesday, July 23, 2024 in the NCHD Board of Managers Meeting 
Room at 555 N. Carancahua (Tower II), Room 950-A, Corpus Christi, Texas, to receive comments regarding 
the amounts of Health Care Provider Participation Program mandatory payments that the Board intends to 
require of all institutional health care providers located within NCHD’s boundaries for NCHD’s Fiscal Year 2025 
(October 1, 2024 – September 30, 2025) and how the revenue derived from the payments will be spent. The 
phrase “institutional health care provider” means a hospital that is not owned and operated by a federal or state 
government and provides inpatient hospital services.  NCHD’s boundaries are coterminous with Nueces 
County.    
 
Representatives of institutional health care providers and the public wishing to be heard on these matters may 
attend this public hearing in-person or by audio or video conference via Zoom as shown below.  Zoom is an 
Internet-based cloud platform for audio and video conferencing. 
 
Texas Health and Safety Code (“Health Code”), Chapter 298C, as amended, authorizes NCHD to participate in 
a Health Care Provider Participation Program, create a local provider participation fund, and require mandatory 
payments by institutional health care providers.  The public hearing that is the subject of this notice is required 
by Health Code, §298C.101. 
 
Attend In-Person:  Hospital District Board of Managers Meeting Room, 555 N. Carancahua, Room 950-A, 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78401. 
 
Attend via Audio or Video Conference, Join Zoom Meeting: 
https://bit.ly/3hRETPB 
Meeting ID: 574 676 5992 
Passcode: 195957 One tap mobile 
+13462487799,,5746765992# US (Houston) 
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Questions regarding the public hearing should be sent by electronic mail to Belinda Espinoza, NCHD Assistant 
Administrator at belinda.espinoza@nchdcc.org.  
 
___________________________________________________________________________  
Jonny F. Hipp, ScD, LFACHE | Administrator/Chief Executive Officer 
Nueces County Hospital District 
555 N. Carancahua St., Suite 950 | Corpus Christi, TX 78401-0835 
Office: (361) 808-3300 | Fax: (361) 808-3274 | Cell: (361) 877-7290 
jonny.hipp@nchdcc.org | www.nchdcc.org  
 

 
  
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This electronic mail is for the use of only the individual or entity named above.  If you are not the intended recipient, an authorized 
representative of the intended recipient, or a person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any sharing, review, disclosure, 
retransmission, use, dissemination, distribution, conversion, copying, printing, or retention of this electronic mail or any attachments is not authorized and is legally 
prohibited.  If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify us by reply electronic mail or by telephone at (361) 808-3300, and destroy the 
original transmission and its attachments without reading or forwarding them, or retaining them in any manner or recorded format. 
 
This electronic mail transmission, and any documents, files or previous electronic mail messages attached to it, may contain confidential information and/or information that is 
privileged and may be subject to protection under the federal Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521 and state electronic communications laws. To 
the extent the information in this electronic mail and any attachments contain protected health information as defined by the federal Health Insurance Portability and 
Accountability Act of 1996 ("HIPAA"), P.L. 104-191; 45 CFR Parts 160 and 164, as amended; or Texas Health and Safety Code, Chapter 181, as amended, it is confidential 
and/or privileged.   
 
TRANSMISSION DISCLAIMER:  Electronic mail transmissions sent through the Internet cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, 
corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. 

 


